
 

 

 

 

Birmingham Virtual School Early Years 
 

We are delighted to announce that Birmingham Virtual School now 

has a dedicated Early Years team. Our role is to support Children in 

Care from the age of 2 years up until they start in a  Reception class. 

The team consists of 3 members: 

Ava Bailey – advice and support for 2-year olds 

Ava.bailey@birmingham.gov.uk  

Maggy Doyle – advice and support for 3-4 years olds in the South of 

Birmingham  

Maggy.doyle@birmingham.gov.uk 

Lisa Southall – advice and support for 3-4 years olds in the North of 

Birmingham 

Lisa.southall@birmingham.gov.uk 

 

We will be supporting advising and delivering training to Early Years 

settings, Parents/Carers and Social Workers, regarding Children in 

Care and the role of Birmingham Virtual School. We will also be 

attending PEP meetings for Early Years Children New to Care/with 

complex needs or experiencing transition. 

We look forward to working with you to improve the outcomes of 

our Early Years children in care. 


